
1st October 2019. 
 
 
Dear Parents, 
             
Class 3 will be visiting Trawden Forest School in Colne on Monday 14th October, as part of 
this term’s Geography topic. Whilst there, they will also be taking part in a supervised 
nature trail, together with map drawing where they will compare the area to that of 
Blackpool.  
 
The children will be taken by mini-bus (with seatbelts) leaving school at 9.15am, returning 
by 3:00pm.  
 
Children are to wear uniform on top and either tracksuit bottoms or jeans and sensible 
shoes. It is also advisable to take a waterproof coat. 
 
Packed lunches will be provided by the school kitchen for the children entitled to free school meals 

only, all other pupils should bring their own packed lunch, in a disposable bag.  

We are asking for a donation of £2.00 towards the cost. 
 
If your child suffers from travel sickness please ensure your child has taken a tablet before 
the journey and send another in a named envelope for the return journey. 
 
If you have any queries or questions, please do not hesitate to contact me in school.  
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
 
Mr. Thorpe 
Class 3 Teacher 
___________________________________________________________________________ 
 
Please return by Friday 11th October. 
I give permission for my child _____________________________________ to attend 
Trawden Forest School in Colne on Monday 14th October.  
 
I have enclosed a donation of _________ towards the cost. 
 
 
Signed ______________________ Parent /guardian. Contact ____________________ 


